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A Team Update We are happy to announce the
addition of both the UConn Men’s
Polo team, and the UConn
Interscholastic Team to our club!

Both teams bring skill and passion
that will enhance our club. We look
forward to hosting exciting
matches and events showcasing
these athletes. Join us in welcoming
the UConn Men’s Polo team and the
UConn Interscholastic Team, and
cheer them on as they pursue
excellence. Let's celebrate this new
chapter together! 

Upcoming events, new additions, merchandise launches, and  more!

In this newsletter you will find:



This past summer, we had the
pleasure of welcoming Mowra, our
new polo pony, into our family.
Generously donated by the Boston
Polo Club, she has quickly settled in
at our stables. As she spends more
time with our team, her sweet and
gentle personality is starting to
shine, making her a delightful
addition.

Additionally, we embraced two more
polo ponies during the fall semester.
Cocktail Waitress (a.k.a Connie), and
Canosa, both also from the Boston
Polo Club, have swiftly captured the
hearts of our players in the short
time they have been with us. We are
excited to work with these
wonderful mares.

Polo enthusiasts, it's time to
celebrate! Thanks to your generous
contributions, we successfully raised
$1,870. We truly appreciate your
support for our team.

T H E  T E A M  W E L C O M E S  3  N E W
A D D I T I O N S  T O  O U R  S T R I N G

W E  R A I S E D  3 7 4 %  O F  O U R  $ 5 0 0
G O A L !

New Ponies Come to
UConn!

Ignite Fundraiser

Come visit us at the UConn Polo barn
for some holiday cheer! We along
with the other riding teams will be
around for hot chocolate and
pictures with the ponies!

H O L I D A Y  B A R N  -  D E C  7 T H  2 0 2 4

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

Coming Up

https://www.instagram.com/p/DChAOtou7o0/


A new fundraiser is live where you can get new merch for
the season! Six brand new designs have been released
and can be purchased up until just before the holidays
so place your orders soon!

N E W  G E A R  A V A I L A B L E  F O R  A  L I M I T E D  T I M E

2024-2025 Merchandise

We are incredibly grateful for the three wonderful
new additions to our herd. However, with the
increasing interest in the sport, our current string is
unable to accommodate the influx of participants
in our program. As we expand and work to replace
aging polo horses, the Club is actively seeking new
horses to enhance our herd.

Our program is dedicated to providing exceptional
horsemanship while focusing on maximizing each
horse's strengths. Your contributions, which are
tax-deductible, would make a significant difference
to our efforts. In addition to engaging in community
lessons and team practices, our polo horses are
utilized five days each week. As we prepare for the
polo season, we make certain that our horses are in
optimal physical condition.

Please reach out to us at via email with any
questions you may have about horse donations!

U C O N N  P O L O  C L U B  N E E D S  Y O U R  H E L P
R E V I T A L I Z I N G  O U R  S T R I N G  O F  H O R S E S  

Donations Needed! 

H T T P S : / / P O L O . R S O . U C O N N . E D U

@uconnpoloclub |  uconnpoloclub1@gmail.com

P L A C E  Y O U R  O R D E R  T O D A Y !

mailto:uconnpoloclub1@gmail.com
https://polo.rso.uconn.edu/
https://www.customink.com/fundraising/uconn-polo-club

